
 

Headteacher  Mr J Stewart 
Assistant Headteacher Mrs L Barber 
Business Manager Mrs M Harris 

Cumwhinton School 
School Road 
Cumwhinton 
Carlisle 
CA4 8DU 
 
Tel:  01228 560400 
Email:  admin@cumwhinton.cumbria.sch.uk 
Website: www.cumwhintonschool.co.uk 

  
 

“Inspired by Cumbria, Ready for the World” 
 

 

Saturday 30th March 2024 
 
 
Dear Children, Parents, Carers, and staff, 
 
As we start the 2-week Easter break at the end of the Spring term, I want to take a moment to extend my 
heartfelt gratitude to each one of you for your unwavering dedication, resilience, and commitment. Together, 
we have navigated through challenges, celebrated achievements, and fostered a nurturing environment where 
learning thrives. 
 
As Easter approaches, it is a time for reflection, renewal, and rejoicing in the beauty of spring. Easter brings with 
it a sense of hope, new beginnings, and the promise of brighter days ahead. It is a time to cherish the bonds of 
friendship, the warmth of family, and the joy of community. 
 
To our pupils, I want to commend you for your hard work and enthusiasm throughout the term. Your curiosity, 
creativity, and determination inspire us all. As you embark on this well-deserved break, I encourage you to take 
time to relax, recharge, and embrace the wonders of the season. May you create cherished memories with your 
friends and loved ones that will last a lifetime. 
 
To the parents and carers, thank you for your ongoing support and partnership. Your involvement in your child's 
education is invaluable, and it is through our collective efforts that we create a nurturing environment where 
every child can thrive. As you spend quality time with your children during the break, may you cherish these 
moments and create special memories that strengthen the bonds of family. 
 
And to our dedicated staff, I am continually inspired by your passion, professionalism, and unwavering 
commitment to our children’s success. Your hard work and dedication do not go unnoticed, and I am immensely 
grateful for all that you do. As you take a well-deserved break, I hope you find time to rest, rejuvenate, and 
create precious memories with your loved ones. 
 
As we bid farewell to spring and look forward to the adventures that await us in the months ahead, let us 
remember to embrace the spirit of Easter – a time of hope, renewal, and celebration.  
 
Wishing you all a blessed Easter and a restful break filled with love, laughter, and cherished memories. 
 
Warm regards, 
 

 
 
Jon Stewart  
Headteacher 
Cumwhinton School 
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